The Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children

Belfast BT12 6BE Northern Ireland, telephone

ext.

U.N. 364377

15th December, 1992

Dr. Scott
The Surgery
Brook Street
HOLYWOOD

Dear Dr. Scott,

RE: ADAM STRAIN

Adam was seen today at the Renal Clinic. He has been keeping quite well since discharge from the hospital with no further problems with urinary tract infection. However he was admitted to Musgrave Ward on 24/11/92 with another urinary tract infection which tend to be pseudomonas. Therefore he was treated with a course of Ceftazidine after which he was quite well and was discharged from the hospital on the 4th December.

He was started on Cisapride and Cimeditine. He is to continue on his long term prophylactic Keflex as well as Sodium Biocarbonate. Mr. Brown will arrange for Adam to come in some time for retrograde pyelogram to see if there is anything that might be possible to do to help Adam in controlling his recurrent urinary tract infection.

We will see him again within a month.

Yours sincerely,

DR. M. BARAKAT
Registrar to
Dr. M. Savage
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

c.c. Mr. S. Brown Consultant Paediatric Surgeon R.B.H.S.C.

/MG

